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	NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

SARATOGA PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION
REGULAR MEEETING
March 14, 2023





The Regular Meeting of the Saratoga Parks & Recreation Commission scheduled for March 14, 2023, has been cancelled. The next Regular Meeting is scheduled for May 9, 2023. 




CERTIFICATE OF POSTING 
I, Kristin Borel, Analyst, for the City of Saratoga, declare that the foregoing Notice of Cancellation was posted and available for review on March 13, 2023, at the City of Saratoga, 13777 Fruitvale Avenue, Saratoga, California and on the City's website at www.saratoga.ca.us.  
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